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All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
.

A very successful weekend for the club in the Essex Relays Championships, with the club well
represented across the age groups.
Elsewhere a good turnout at Battersea for the VAC match, and Steve Lacey flying the flag for
the club in Paris.

Obviously a big write up this week, so the Juniors races, St Clare’s 10k and the Sao Paulo Half
will be held over until next week (sorry guys) as the paper can only give us so much space.

This weeks Report can be found here:-
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/2024/04/09/press-report-9th-april-2024/

Regards

Billy

.
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